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Thunderous applause followed the 
announcement that we are back home.  
The worship team led the people into a 
time of glad worship to the Lord for what he 
had done for us. 
 
The Sanctuary and MPH1 were full to 
capacity.  Bishop Terry Kee blessed 
various items and dedicated them for the 
use of sharing God’s Word. 
 
There was excitement and joy, hopefully in 
anticipation of what God will do for us, 
rather than for the new building. 
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